Dear parents and carers,


We’ve had a wonderful start to our second week of kindergarten! The children are beginning to settle into the classroom routine and are becoming more confident and comfortable in their new environment. It’s been such a joy to see their smiling faces and growing friendships!

Let’s Explore
This week we have been learning the
·  Picture talk
· Class room supplies

Mathematics
This week we have been learning the
· Back word counting[10-0]
· Numbers identification 

Communication and Language
[bookmark: _GoBack]Phonics Group 1 [ s,a,t]
Finger rhymes [song]
Family members
Movie time

Regards, 
Head Coordinator
Tabassum Zeba


